From: Gerald Fittipaldi

To: HTP Exhibits

Subject: House Bill 2682

Date: Monday, April 10, 2017 10:41:35 PM
Hi,

I'm writing to express my support for allowing cities to establish designated speed limits for
certain highways/arterials without being required to obtain approval from ODOT. In Portland
there have been several pedestrian fatalities caused by speeding motorists. The risk of death
increases exponentially with speed, so even a 5 mph decrease in speed limit can literally be the
difference between life and death.

Thank you for your time.

Gerald Fittipaldi
5125 NE 22nd Ave.
Portland, OR 97211
fit884@gmail.com

mobile: 732-322-4769
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